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First name: Thomas

Last name: Miles

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

As a fourth generation Montanan, with desires to move back soon, I would hope that there is serious

reconsideration of this being allowed. Montana IS the last best place and we don't need corporations taking over

federal land, and ruining the values of everything around it. I am sure there are other lakeside private lands more

available that this corporation can look into buying for this same recreational purpose! Please keep the Federal

lands in the hands of the people, not the select few!

 

Thank you, Tom Miles


